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The Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund III (referred to as “HEERF III”) was authorized by the 
American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 (ARPA) and signed into law on March 11, 2021. HEERF III provided the 
University an additional $21,278,711.00 in funding for supplemental emergency grants to students.  

• UAF received $21,278,711.00 (100%) of the total Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund III 
(HEERF III) dollars allocated to the University specifically for emergency financial aid grants.  

• As of March 31, 2022, $21,278,711.00 has been distributed to students.  

• As of March 31, 2022, 1 student was eligible for and have received an emergency financial aid 
grant from HEERF III funding. For the months of January 2022 – March 2022 we distributed 
$2,300. 

 


